
 

 

RE: TERM 4 UPDATE  

 السلام علیكم ورحمة الله وبركاتھ

Dear Parents; 
 
We hope that you and your family have enjoyed the end of term holiday period after what has been a 
very challenging Term 3.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and 
support during these unique circumstances. 
 
Weeks 1 and 2 
 
From next Tuesday 5 October 2021, all students will continue with online learning following the 
same procedures and timetables previously used in Term 3.  
 
We will advise you on further developments for the following weeks once we receive them. 
 
 
Regards, 

 

 

Ayman Alwan  

PRINCIPAL 
01 October 2021 
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